St. Mary School second grader Joshua had a Picnic with the Principal
on Tuesday, Feb. 18. Joshua and Mrs. Yauck talked about his
interests and what he enjoys doing. He told her that he is definitely
going to play soccer as soon as the snow melts and that maybe he
will play football. Johsua said that he likes playing sports and is
really good at them. He likes to spend time with dad fishing, but they
don't do ice fishing because its too cold. Joshua told Mrs. Yauck that
Wisconsin has really weird weather, "one day the sun shines,
and then it goes away and makes it snow. One day it gets to 50
degrees ,and the next day we can't go outside for recess
because it's too cold." | couldn't agree more. At the end of the
conversation, Joshua said, "when | was folding my laundry,
my family was talking about when my brother Daniel was in
mommy's tummy. She said that she remembers that
he had a really big head. Joshua and Mrs. Yauck shared
a laugh about that. What a great memory for the family.




